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March 2, 2012 
        
 
 
Sarah Adam 
Reiter & Schiller, P.A. 
Attorneys at Law            
The Academy Professional Building        
25 North Dale Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 
 
VIA EMAIL: sarah@reiterandschiller.com 
 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 499 Lynnhurst Avenue West 
 
Dear Ms. Adam: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 28, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, March 13, 2012 at 
9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for a decision on a full demolition and/or partial demolition of 
the buildings by your client. 

  
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 40A & B. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

MXV 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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